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Good morning Ms. Moore. I am one of the attorneys with the Chief Counsel’s Office and I can address your question regarding our
position on the City of Kansas City’s recent hearing regarding their outdoor advertising regulations. The Department is aware that the
City is considering this change, as indicated by the statement of the City Planning Commission. Also, we take no position either in
favor of, or opposing, the City’s decision on this matter.

Please let me know if you have any further questions at this time. Thank you.

Jason Saey

Assistant Chief Counsel - Project Development
Missouri Highways and Transportation Commission
105 W. Capitol Avenue

Jefferson City, Missouri 65101
jason.saey@modot.mo.gov

314.453.1857

Attorney-Client Privileged Communication: Due to the sensitive nature of this communication and to maintain the Commission’s
attorney-client privilege, I recommend that you not reproduce or communicate this material to anyone who does not receive a copy of
it. Upon your request, the Chief Counsel’s Office will work with you to develop talking points, letters or other written materials as
appropriate for further communication of the issues without waiving the privilege.
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